


August 9, 2023


Rotary International District 5495

Attn: Mr. Larry Horton

4747 E Elliot Rd # 29-467 

Phoenix, AZ 85044


 

Re: Sleep In Heavenly Peace Donation Receipt


Dear Larry,

On behalf of AZ-Phoenix Chapter of Sleep in Heavenly Peace, Inc., its members, 
sponsors, volunteers, and bed recipients, we would like to thank you for your generous 
donation of $10,000 in support of our bed build event on 4/15/23. Our mission is to see 
that “NO KID SLEEPS ON THE FLOOR IN OUR TOWN.” Often times, the beds we 
provide help meet requirements for families to stay together by providing suitable living 
conditions for children.	This would not be possible without your generosity.

In accordance with the requirements found in the Internal Revenue code, section 501 
(c) (3), we hereby acknowledge as an authorized representative of Sleep in Heavenly 
Peace, Inc., that the contribution was given as a charitable donation and no goods or 
services were provided in regard to this donation.

Donations were recorded on 04/17/2023 in the amounts of $6,900.00 and $3,100.00

We greatly appreciate your love and support for our cause and hope that we can 
continue to work with you in the future.

Sincerely,


Joe Genovese – chapter president

Sleep in Heavenly Peace – Phoenix

EIN # 46-4346568


Sleep In Heavenly Peace – PO Box 3373 – Nampa, ID 83653-3373


